
New Hampshire College Library 
MANCHESTER, N. H. 

April 18, 1968 

An open letter to the administration: 
The members of the staff of the Collegiate Revolution who 

participated in the printing of the Collegiate Revulsion are 
deeply regretful if we have offended you, the members of the 
administration, in any way. 

The original idea of a gag issue was to approach the 
students and you with funny and amusing articles about campus 
inadequacies but not personally abusive literature. 

We hereby apologize for the manner and poor taste which 
we utilized in compiling certain portions of the paper, and 
futhermore, we apologize for any personal abuse which has 
resulted. 

However, we firmly believe that the basic material 
contained in that issue is of burning interest to us all. 
We are intensely disturbed with many of the problems which 
exist at New Hampshire College. Among them are: the need for 
a campus, the high faculty turnover, the failure to achieve 
regional accreditation, the excessively high book prices, the 
improvement of record keeping, and the lack of communication. 
We believe that these currently pressing problems facing the 
college have not been dealt with satisfactorily. 

We feel competely justified, therefore, because of the 
urgency of the matters facing us, that we should arouse you 
to such an extent that you would take the proper steps in 
resolving these deficiencies. 

Again let me reiterate that though we may have taken 
improper steps and used poor taste we were compelled to write 
these articles. We are frustrated, bitter and bewildered and 
we feel that something must be done now. 

Our purpose here is not to reduce the image of CAC but 
to build it up as we have advertently done in the past. 

Respectfully submitted, 
The Collegiate Revolution 
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